NOTICE OF RESCHEDULING OF PIONEER UNION ELEMENTARY REGULAR SCHOOL BOARD MEETING


[bookmark: _GoBack]PLEASE TAKE NOTICE THAT THE REGULARLY SCHEDULED PI0NEER UNION ELEMENTARY SCHOOL BOARD MEETING OF WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 13, 2023 HAS BEEN RESCHEDULED TO WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 20, 2023.


THE  RESCHEDULED MEETING IS:

	DATE:    WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 20, 2023 

TIME:     5:00 P.M. 

PLACE:  BERRY CREEK SCHOOL TEMPERARY SITE
	       7549 ORO BANGOR HWY. 
	       BANGOR, CA 95914
